SWAMPSCOTT PUBLIC LIBRARY

BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES

MINUTES

May 24, 2016

In attendance: G. Herrick Wales, John Karwowski, Marianne McDermottt, Susan Conner, Alyce Deveau

There were no warrants to be signed.

Old Business

The position of part time custodian for the library was voted into the DPW budget

New Business

TOWN CLERK
TOWN OF SWAMPSCOTT

JUN 3 0 2016

RECEIVED

Alyce told the trustees that she would be hiring a new Reference/YA librarian. Cynthia Zeman has decided to leave the library and Sandra Moltz, current Reference/YA librarian, has decided to move into Cynthia's position of Tech librarian. She has begun to advertise on the town website and on the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners website.

Alyce mentioned that the year 2017 will be the 100th anniversary of the library. Plans must be made to celebrate this event.

The trustees thought that perhaps Gov. Baker would be a participant in one of the events.

All of the trustees began to come up with some ideas that could be a part of the year-

The trustees thought that perhaps during the summer months of June and July we should begin to announce the fact that it will be the library's centennial. In August begin to find townspeople who would be willing to be on the centennial committee and in September hold a planning meeting. The trustees discussed possible renovation projects that could be tied to the centennial celebration of the library.

John Karwowski thought that perhaps we should reach out to GE to see if they wanted to involved in some way with the centennial since the library is built on Elihu Thomsen's land.

The next trustees meeting will be held at town meeting on June 21st.

Respectfully submitted,

Library Director